
  

 

 

 
9th May, 2023 
 
Dear Parents, 
Invitation to visit St Anne’s School- Foundation Stage Pre-School Group 
 
You will have recently received information regarding applying for a pre-school place for 
your 3yr old.  As your child enters this age range, there is an entitlement for PSEF 15hrs of 
free childcare provision and we would be delighted to share with you what we have on 
offer at St Anne’s School. 
 
St Anne’s School offers wonderful indoor/ outdoor play provision from 8.30am-12noon 
each day and we have a richly resourced pre-school with well qualified staff in the St 
Anne’s School setting.  
 
What do our parents say?  
‘I’m really happy with St Anne’s School pre-school provision; my daughter really looks 
forward to it; it is safe and has wonderful outdoor space’. 
‘What you provide is amazing; the Key workers really love our children and this really 
shows in their enthusiasm for pre-school at home; it is a fantastic foundation in the school 
setting for their future formal education’. 
‘I really like the termly reports which show me what my child is learning and how they are 
developing.’  
 
We would love you and your child to visit our school, meet the staff and see the provision 
for yourself and we will be open for free afternoon taster sessions on: 
 
Wednesday 17th May – 1.15-2.30pm 
Monday 22nd May – 1.15-2.30pm 
 
Parents/ carers are welcome to stay and play for the full session or just part of it and if you 
have younger children, they can come along too. Please RSVP to this invitation by calling 
the school office on the number above- we hope to see you there. 
 
Kind regards 
Wendy Wilson 

 

Headteacher 

St. Anne’s School  
Newtown 
Braye Road 
Alderney GY9 3XP 
+44 (0) 1481 822173 
Email: office@alderney.sch.gg 
Website: www.alderney.sch.gg 
Email: headteacher@alderney.sch.gg 
Headteacher: Mrs W Wilson  
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